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“Based on our engineering analysis, the residents in Hunter’s Creek 
Neighborhood will experience the same level of flood risk with 
construction of the Recommended Plan as without; they would 
neither be at less or greater risk compared to today’s current risk.” 



“While our results show that a significant portion of the 
Hunter’s Creek neighborhood would be impacted by the 
1% chance of annual exceedance, the current FEMA Flood 
Insurance Rate Map documents indicate most of this 
neighborhood is outside of the Special Flood Hazard Area.” 

“Relying on observations from the 2007 flood can be 
misleading; because the event was more intense than the 
1% (100-year storm), it resulted in flooding beyond the 
floodplain for 1% (100-year) event.” 

“The Buffalo District will engage FEMA during the design 
phase to determine if the difference in mapping between 
the existing Special Flood Hazard Area and the proposed 
without-project floodplain mapping for 1% chance of 
annual exceedance may require a separate LOMR to 
document difference between the mapping prior to review 
and approval of a CLOMR for the Recommended Plan.” 









Questions… 


